FMW Ohilg Care

Request for Copy of IEP/IFSP

Dear Family,

We both share a common interest in your child’s well-being, growth and development. One of
the ways we advance this is with developmental plans and assessments. If your child currently
has an IEP/IFSP, it would be beneficial to share a copy of this plan with us so we can work
together to ensure that the guidelines are put into practice. You do not have to provide this
information if you do not wish to do so. Would you kindly complete the lower part of this form
and return to us by 30 days from enrollment?

Thank you.
Sincerely,
Tiffany Tucker

Tiffany Tucker
Owner and Operator

If you have any questions, please contact:

Tiffany Tucker
at 267-559-0570
or email mstiffsgandg@yahoo.com

o | am enclosing a copy of my child’s IEP or IFSP.
o | am not providing a copy of my child’s IEP or IFSP or this is not applicable to my child.

Child’s Name (please print):

Family’s Signature: Date:




